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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

GEARY PARENTS, STUDENTS, SCHOOL PERSONNEL, CONTRACTORS, 

AND PATRONS 

 

 

 

Please be advised that asbestos inspections have been conducted in all local school 

facilities and Management Plans developed in accordance with federal and state 

regulations are on file for your review. There is no need for asbestos removal at this 

time. 

 

Every six months our buildings are visually surveyed to see if their condition has 

changed. If a negative change is noted, proper steps will be taken to ensure the 

safety of all students, employees, and other occupants. Visual surveys will be re-

conducted within six months of the above date, or as otherwise required by state or 

federal regulation.  

 

The Geary Public Schools Asbestos Management Plan (A.H.E.R.A.) is available for 

review in all administrative offices.  

  

 


